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For additional information on this project, or if you would be interested in forming a partnership with the Institute 
for Interactive Technologies to develop a different website, please contact: 
Dr. Timothy Phillips      Dr. Karl Kapp    Chris Mochin 
Director    Assistant Director   Instructional Designer 
(570) 389-4875    (570) 389-4849    (570) 389-5318 
tphillip@bloomu.edu    kkapp@bloomu.edu   cmochin@bloomu.edu 

 
 
The Need 
 
Merck Manufacturing desired an electronic 
means of communication for their Cherokee 
Plant in Riverside, Pennsylvania. Merck needed 
an easily accessible information source where 
they could post information, announcements, 
downloadable forms and standards for its 
training and environmental engineering 
departments. Also, in order to maintain the new 
information source, Merck Cherokee desired 
basic Dreamweaver training for its staff. 
 
 
The Opportunity 
 
The opportunity to work with Merck Cherokee 
will allow the Institute for Interactive 
Technologies to: 
 

• Design an intranet that will be beneficial 
to the management and staff of Merck 
Cherokee. 

• Develop a working relationship with the 
members of the Merck Cherokee team. 

• Provide information access and a 
means of communication for 
employees of Merck Cherokee.   

• Train the Merck Cherokee employees in 
the basics of web design using 
Macromedia’s Dreamweaver web editing 
program. 

 
 

 
 
The Client 
 
The client for the project is the Merck 
Manufacturing Cherokee Plant located in 
Riverside, Pennsylvania. Merck has been a resident 
of the Riverside community since the mid-1900’s.  
   
 

 
 
Conclusion 
 
The immediate benefit from this project will be an 
easily accessible intranet that is populated with the 
latest information about the Merck Cherokee Plant. 
Employees of Merck Cherokee will be able to 
access information in a more timely and efficient 
manner. 


